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A message from Mr Grimes 
 

As we come to the end of Spring Term, I would like to thank staff for all their efforts and 
hard work, in a term which is usually the most challenging (and tiring!). It can sometimes 
feel like things aren’t moving at the pace we want them to, but it is important to take time 
to reflect on how far we have come as a school, how we positively impact the students 
lives on a daily basis and the potential exciting plans for the future. Once again, staff have 
gone above and beyond to make sure each student has had exciting opportunities to learn 
new skills, experience new things and create positive memories. As we move in to the 
summer term, the natural focus is on Year 11, and supporting them through what can be a 
tough time. I know we will do that in the best way possible, without losing our focus on 
our other year groups across the school roll. We also welcome a new cohort of students 
into our Welton site, new staff members and some exciting plans for summer term and 
beyond.  

 

Finally, we say goodbye to Kirstie Page, who leaves us after nearly 5 years at the school to 
take up a new post at Wolfreton School. Kirstie was an integral part of the Admin team 
before her more recent role as an LSO. We wish Kirstie the best of luck in her new role and 
thank her for all her hard work during her time at the school.  

 

Mr Grimes 
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News 
 

 
 
 
 
We have new staff members who have joined the team: 

 
Samantha Glover-Yorke - PA to Headteacher 

Stacey Portz - Learning Support Officer 
Ryan Sewell - Learning Support Officer 

Chloe Parrish - Learning Support Officer 
Thomas Eastwood - Learning Support Officer 

Colette Revell - Learning Support Officer (Welton) 
 

 

Twitter 
We now have more hands on deck for Tweeting and would like to invite 

you, if you don’t already, to follow @TheHubSchoolER on Twitter to keep 

up to date with what our students are up to. We will share news, events, 

good work and photos of trips. We even have Look Norths Peter Levy       

following our page!!! 
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Year 11 GCSE Drama 

We are extremely proud of our Year 11 students, they gave a       

fantastic performance for their Drama GCSE practical exam. They 

performed Bouncers by John Godber. #artsmark 

#performanceopportunities 
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Bishop Burton College  

Thank you to Bishop Burton College 
for your continued support and   

guidance.  
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Design and Technology 

Our enterprising students have been inspired by @friendsonevery to 
promote our City! They have made a range of T-shirts to sell using 
our #big13skills #youngentrepreneurs #hull #chipspice 
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Neurodiversity Week 

 13th—19th March was neurodiversity week , our students worked hard on 
their #HullNDW23 creative poster competition! Celebrating neurodiversity, 
challenging the stereotypes and misconception about autism and learning 
disabilities #NeuroDiversityWeek #NCWeek23"  
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Careers Fair 
 We held a careers fair in the school hall with the support from some 

fantastic providers, it was great to see our Year 11 students so     
positive about their next steps. 
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Tigers Trust Youth Justice programme. 
 Our KS3 students enjoyed a Hull City stadium tour as part of the     

Tigers Trust Youth Justice programme. 



 

   

 

The Hub School 

NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

Enrichment Visits and Friday Rewards 
Students who have achieved over 85% in their points throughout the week have the 
opportunity to take part in an off-site rewards trip each Friday. The trips change each 
week so that students have the opportunity to take part in a variety of exciting activities.  

Students who have achieved over 70% in their points throughout the week have the 
chance to take part in a fun activity on-site.  

GOOD BEHAVIOUR = DAILY POINTS = WEEKLY REWARDS!  
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Friday Rewards Trip 

 

 

Students enjoyed the afternoon 

at Bigfun! 
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Friday Rewards  

 

Another fun filled rewards trip to   

The Arcade Hub. 
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Friday Rewards 

As part of our rewards trip the 

students had a very            

competitive afternoon playing 

foot golf. Well done to our 

winners! 
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World Book day 
Another successful year for World Book Day, thank you to our amazing 
staff for participating, your costumes were fantastic. 
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World Book day 
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Red Nose Day 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who 

donated, we managed to 

raise £50.16 for Red Nose 

Day. A special thank you to     

Francis’ mum who baked  

some fantastic cupcakes. 
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A Message from the Attendance Manager  

 
Attendance Incentives for Students:  
 
 Daily points count towards award Fridays. Students can only get the points if they 

attend or have a valid reason for their absence (confirmed by parents/carers).  
 At least 5 sweet treats will be given out each week to lucky winners who have 

attended for the full 5 days.  
 At the end of each half term, £5 vouchers will be given to every student with over 

95% attendance and £10 vouchers for every student with 100% attendance.  
 Each half term, the Attendance Raffle will be drawn with the winner receiving a 

prize worth £20 (each week of full attendance gives you one ticket in the draw).  
 The Attendance League runs every half term, with the best attending form winning 

a trophy for the form and a meal from McDonalds.  
 
 
 

Well done to 7A  for being the best attending form 
this term making them the winners of the       

Attendance League, they really enjoyed their 
McDonalds lunch! 

Well done to all students 

who received Amazon 

vouchers and certificates 

for having over 95% 

attendance this term and a 

special mention to           

Charlie Dobson for           

receiving the most           

improved attendance 

award. 

Well done Charlie! 
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Students of the Term 
The following students have received an Amazon voucher, after being selected as the  
“Students of the Term” as they scored the most reward points during this half term.   

Keep up the good work everyone!  

Ewan - Year 9 David - Year 10 
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Emotional Wellbeing 
 

If you need and help or advice please see below a list of 

support groups: 
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Upcoming Term Dates 

Friday 31st March - School closes for Easter holidays 

Monday 17th April - Students return to school 

Monday 1st May - School closed (bank holiday) 

Monday 8th May - School closed (King Charles coronation) 

Friday 26th May - School closes for half term 

Monday 5th June - Students return to school 

Friday 21st July - School closes for Summer holidays 

        Free School Meals - Spring/Summer 

The council has received further funding from the Governments 

'Household Support Fund; and has allocated some of the funding to 

offer this direct support during the school holidays to those families 

who live in the East Riding and whose children are eligible for Free School Meals. 

The vouchers are made up of a payment of £10 towards the costs of food totalling 

£30 . You will receive your direct link through the text service asking for you to 

apply your chosen supermarket.  Please check your email as the vouchers were 

issued Thursday 29th March. 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school. 


